
  

 
 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                     31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers of pupils in Palmer Class, 

 

Staffing Changes affecting Palmer Class 

 

Ms Krista Watts will be returning to be our Palmer Class teacher after her maternity leave, from 2nd May 2023.  

Miss Watts will be spending time after Easter with Ms Fancett for a full handover and will also spend time with 

the children.  Miss Watts is looking forward to meeting the Year 1 families as well as seeing the Year 2 families 

again and we will have an informal opportunity for all families to meet with her at 3.00pm on Tuesday 18th 

April in the Hall.  From May 2nd, Miss Watts will teach on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays and Mrs 

Bass will teach on Wednesday mornings with Mrs Rowbotham leading the class on Wednesday afternoons. 

 

We are extremely grateful to Ms Fancett for covering Miss Watts’ maternity leave and for looking after and 

nurturing Palmer, developing their independence as well as encouraging them academically since September.   

 

We wish her every success for her next teaching position. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young 

Head  

   Shoreham Village School   

Church Street 

Shoreham 

Sevenoaks 

                                                                  Kent   

TN14 7SN 

 Headteacher 

  Mrs G Lovatt-Young  

01959 522228 

www.shorehamvillageschool.net 

office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk 
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